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Hello Everyone!  
 
I hope you've all had a wonderful summer! 
 
I know some of our new Y3 families will feel nervous 
and I certainly feel the same, this year, as my own son 
starts Reception tomorrow!  
 
Welcome back to the new academic year and we can't wait to see you all tomorrow morning - school 
starts at 8:30am, prompt and the children should line up in classes, on the playgrounds. From Thursday, 
the doors will be open from 8:25am, like normal, and the children will come straight into school and will 
not need to line up. The doors will close just after 8:30am.  
 
If you are having any My Child at School (MCAS) app issues - can't log on, need a password reset, need 
your log in details etc, this is fine - don't worry! Please visit the school office tomorrow and Mrs Tintor 
will support. Don't worry if something isn't booked for your child's dinner hasn't been chosen or paid for, 

we will sort it with you.  
 
Reminders for this week: 

- Breakfast Club is open from 7:30am tomorrow and is £3 per session, bookable via the app. (Don't 
worry if you can't get your child booked on for tomorrow - just turn up. The entrance is via the hall 
doors) 

- Cool Kidz is open from tomorrow, with various timed sessions running right up until 6pm and 
again can be booked via the app. (Don't worry if your child isn't booked on for tomorrow, just ring 
the office tomorrow and they will add them on until you resolve your logging in issues) 

- Nobody needs PE Kit, this week. We will share PE days, with you all, by Friday so you're prepared 
for next week.  

- It's going to be very hot this week! Typical! So all the children need a water bottle and hat in 
school.  

- Please put your child's name in their new jumper and/or cardigan, as well as bag etc.  
- After School Clubs don't start until next week and will be live on the MCAS app by the end of 

Thursday for you to book your child on. 
- We will send a notification out tomorrow morning to remind parents where to pick their child up 

from at 3pm.  
 
If you have any questions or queries, please don't hesitate to contact us and we look forward to seeing 
you all, bright and early, tomorrow morning.  
 

Mr Welsh  
Headteacher 
 


